Walk the Camino for your local Hospice

Walk the Camino de Santiago for your local Hospice.

Have you always wanted to walk the Camino de Santiago?

Or maybe you are just looking for a new challenge?

The Southern Area Hospice is delighted to announce that they will be taking a group of walkers
to complete this once in a lifetime expedition from 25th May — 1st June 2019.

The Camino de Santiago is one of the most scenic and impressive walking trails around the
world. This route we will be taking is one of the most popular which begins in Sarria and finishes
in Santiago de Compostela. This well-known walking trip explores the eighth and final section of
the Camino French Way, taking you through rural villages, rolling hills and spectacular scenery,
covering 115km over 6 days. There are many reasons to walk the Camino — religious, spiritual
or just taking a break from the everyday stress of modern life, but whatever your reason, the
feeling of satisfaction when you receive your Compostela certificate on completion is entirely
exhilarating and overwhelming. If you would like to join us on this journey please phone Denise
in Fundraising on 028 3025 1333 or email doyled@southernareahospiceservices.org
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